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Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

The DCSF (Department for Children, Schools and Families) are collecting data on whether a child has a parent 

or parents who are Service personnel, serving in regular HM Forces military units of all forces and exercising 

parental care and responsibility.  The MoD is aware that the DCSF are collecting in this data. 

 

This is only relevant to children whose parents are designated as Personnel Category 1 or 2 which are shown 

on the MoD website at:-  

 

http://www.mod.uk/DefenceInternet/AboutDefence/CorporatePublications/PersonnelPublications/Welfare

/PersonalStatusCategoryDefinitions.htm 

 

This information is being collected nationally as it will be used to identify both the impact that being a Service 

child has on their education and the impact that catering for large numbers of Service children has on the 

school.  Please note, however, that data on individual pupils is not being shared with the MoD. 

 

Please could you indicate below whether your child is a Service child.  If you do not return this form, ‘non 

disclosure of information’ will be registered against your child’s name. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mrs. C. Simpson 

Senior Administrator 

� ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

FAO Mrs C Simpson - SERVICE PERSONNEL LETTER 

 

 

Yes       No    I do not wish to disclose this information 

 

 

Child’s Name: ………………………   Class: ………………….. 

 

 

Signed:  ……………………………………………………………….……….   

                              Parent/Guardian 

 

 


